
NOTICE OF CDBG PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

A Public Hearing has been set for Monday, April 17, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the City 
Municipal Building located at 100 Judy Adams Blvd. in the City of Cushing, Oklahoma; 
to receive recommendations on community development needs within the City of 
Cushing.  These recommendations will be considered by the City of Cushing in 
developing and approving a community development project to be submitted the 
Oklahoma Department of Commerce for funding consideration under the FY-23 
Community Development Block Grant Program.  The preferred project is utility 
infrastructure improvements within the City. 
 
Citizens are requested to participate in the Hearing and express their views on community 
development needs.  The City Commission will incorporate any comments or proposals, 
where feasible, in the application to be submitted to the Oklahoma Department of 
Commerce. 
 
 
Posted at the following locations:    Municipal Offices/Senior Citizens Center 

Library/City Website 
      
      
     
 
Posted: Date and Time    __4/4/2023_9:00 am 
 
By:     Dalton Bird  
              
   


